
Association News 

Posted by Community Manager (Antoniette DiFillipo) on Aug 29, 2025 1:55 pm 
 
Community Update/ Roof Leak Concerns 

 
Dear Residents: 
 
The Board and Management are actively working on assessing current roof 
leaks in our community. 
 
If you notice any signs of a leak in your unit (water stains, drips, damp spots) 
please report it immediately to our Property Manager, Antoniette DiFillipo.  
 
Email for Antoniette is as follows: 
Adifillipo@vestapropertiesservices.com. 
 
Antoniette will then compile a list for the Boards review. 
  
 Your feedback is essential as we work on this matter thoroughly and 
effectively. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation as we ensure the safety and maintenance of 
our homes.  
 
The Ironwood Board of Directors. 
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